
Virtual Tour:

Reception (FS2)





Reception (FS2) 

children enter via 

the vehicle access 

and then line up 

on the right hand 

side of the drive.



Yellow feet are 

painted on the 

driveway to help 

children keep 

their distance 

from each other.

Miss Edwards, 

Mrs Knight and 

Mrs Graham meet 

the children here 

and lead them 

into the 

classroom.



They will walk 

through the gate 

and follow the 

yellow, painted 

feet to the 

classroom door.



The EYFS building 

is split into 

Reception and 

Nursery by this red 

room divider. 

Whilst we previously 

held joint assemblies 

and events, these 

‘bubbles’ will be kept 

separate under the 

current guidance.



This is the creative 

area, where children 

can make, paint, 

draw and create!

It also includes a 

‘Funky Fingers’ 

table, which is set up 

with activities to 

develop children’s 

small motor control, 

e.g. threading or 

making puppets.



There are two 

computers in the 

classroom for the 

children to use.

We also have a 

small number of 

mini iPads.



There is an interactive 

whiteboard and plenty 

of room for the 

children to sit on the 

carpet for whole class 

teaching – such as 

during the register or 

story time.



We work hard to 

have lots of lovely 

displays, some of 

which show the 

children’s work and 

some of which help 

them with their 

learning.



We have a number of 

different learning areas 

in the classroom. 

Here, one table is set up 

for writing, with a 

variety of pencils and a 

phonics mat. 

The other is ready for 

the children to draw 

and colour, choosing 

their own media from 

the drawers nearby.



There is always a 

book corner, which 

has under-gone an 

update now that we 

can have soft 

furnishings back in 

school.

We are also excited 

about the return of 

the role play area –

as the advice was not 

to use one during 

‘lockdown’. 



The children are 

collected at lunch time 

by their lunch 

supervisor (Miss Babs). 

She will take them 

down to main school, 

where they will eat in 

the hall.



The children will then 

play on the main school 

playground.

At the end of lunch 

time, the children will 

be taken back to their 

classroom by Miss Babs.



The children will 

spend the rest of 

their day in the 

Reception 

classroom and 

outdoor area.

See you soon!


